



The Anaheim Rotary Newsletter September 20, 2004

"THE LOWDOWN"BY LBJ

Evan "Videocam" Goldschlag

resident Vic, everybody assumed that you were going to be greatly missed on Monday. Little did we know that Evan would do such an incredibly fine job of leading the troops through a great meeting. I think that guy is going to do an incredible job as



Our very own LBJ!

president next year! Don't get me wrong Vic, your still the greatest... at least for this year! Evan, you're a great guy, and a great friend of mine, thank you for bringing Phil Campanelli to Rotary.



President Elect Evan Goldschlag and long lost Rotarian "Phil Campanelli," Manager of Embassy Suites of Santa Ana

Bob "Lake Golf" Cook

lad to see you back, we've missed you. I know you are really working hard over there on that golf driving range???



SCHEDULED PROGRAMS & DATES TO REMEMBER BY JAYNE JONES

SEPTEMBER

24 12 noon (Fri) GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING

27 12 noon (Mon) New Rotarian "Craft Talks" John Karczynski & Susan Klaren

OCTOBER

4 12 noon (Mon) Guest Speaker: Dave Morgan

Anaheim City Manager

11 12 noon (Mon) Guest Speaker: Jane Newell

Anaheim's Local History Curator

18 12 noon (Mon) Guest Speaker: Todd Spitzer

25 9:30 AM (Mon) 13TH ANNUAL GOLF CLASSIC

HONORING TIM RYAN

State Assemblyman

NOVEMBER

1 12 noon (Mon) Guest Speaker: Water Dist Rep Groundwater Replenishment

3 12 noon (Mon) Guest Speaker: Terry Lowe

Community Services Director
22 12 noon (Mon) Guest Speaker: Paul Andresen

Rotary Int'l Foundation

29 12 noon (Mon) Guest Speaker: Officer A. Nunez
Anaheim PD Jr. Cadet Program

WHAT: Golf Committee Meeting
WHERE: Tangerine Grill & Patio
at the Anna Bella Hotel

1030 W Katella, Anaheim WHEN: Friday, Sept 24 at Noon

The Anaheim Rotary

NEWS BLASTS BY CLARISSA

Program Highlights

Our program for the day was conducted by Paul Kott, Realtor Extraordinaire who's office is here in Anaheim.

Paul gave us an exciting update on new multiuse development areas in the downtown area as well as the

"Platinum Triangle" located by the Guest Speaker Paul Kott
Stadium. We are not going to

recognize Anaheim within the next 5 years with all the new condos, apartments, theaters, etc. One thing the city need to address during the planning phase of these projects is the additional vehicles on the road... the traffic potentially could get out of control!

2004 GOLF CLASSIC VOLUNTEERS

With our annual golf tournament only a month away, we are in need of volunteers (i.e.: Rotarians, spouses, other family members) to help with event festivities. Those interested in helping out can choose from the following three 4-hour shifts:

8:00 am — Noon Noon — 4:00 pm 4:00 pm —8:00 pm

To sign up, please contact Jill Conn, our Volunteer Coordinator at (714) 569-1000. Volunteer activities include registration, dinner reception and silent auction. *Please call today!*

Two (2) Proposed Members!

nce again, we are pleased to announce the following proposed members to our club:

Elizabeth Fieux, Sales Manager for "The Grove of Anaheim." Elizabeth's sponsor is Evan Goldschlag.

Joaquin Quesada (a familiar face!) is being proposed as a returning member. Joaquin's sponsor is **Greg Smith**.

New International Chair

e are happy to announce that Bruce Solari will be stepping into the position of Program Chair, which became vacant with Dick Clarks departure from our club! Big shoes to fill – but we know Bruce can handle it!

AUGUST CELEBRATIONS

Birthdays

Paul O'Connell	Sept 4
Johrita Solari	Sept 6
John Karczynski	Sept 11
Pamela Richarde	Sept 30

Anniversaries

Lucille & Ron Kring	Sept 3
Paul & Kay O'Connell	Sept 7
Mike & Myra Neben	Sept 10
John & Joanna Sawamura	Sept 28
John & Harriettann Kaiser	Sept 29

MORE ON NORCO BY JACQUI TARPLEY

any Norco businesses have hitching posts and water troughs. You are welcome to visit Jack in The Box or McDonald's or even the grocery store on your horse. The Saddle Sore Bar has hooks to hang your bridle. You may visit Norco Christian Church on Corona Avenue on your horse for the Cowboy Service.

Larry Tarpley is a board member for the Grace Fellowship Church Horse Ministry. Rides are planned monthly and in May and October Horse Play Day takes place. Games on horseback, and the same games for the very happy children who are led on gentle horses. Whether an accomplished rider or a novice, this is a day enjoyed by all.

By law, home owners are responsible for keeping their trees and shrubbery trimmed and oleander bushes are banned to prevent horses nibbling the poisonous leaves.

— to be continued

Meetings are held every Monday, 12 noon at:

ANGELS STADIUM 2000 E. Gene Autry Way Anaheim, CA

President
VICTOR DOMINGUEZ
Editor

Editor CLARISSA Photographer NORM BUBEN

Publisher LARRY TARPLEY STADIUM PRINTING, INC. (714) 634-1188